
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
I hope you are all well! 
 
Comic Relief Day will be on Friday 19th March this year! We have decided to have a non-school 
uniform day with the theme being Superheros! The children can come into school dressed as their 
favorite Superhero or they can make up their own Superhero! If your child/ren doesn't want to dress 
up they can of course come in with a red piece of clothing or accessory for Red Nose Day or they can 
wear their school uniform!  
 
Jokes can also be brought in so that the children can share them with their class! 
 
We have set up a Just Giving Page for payments - like we did for Children in Need - please find below 
the link to donate! Alternatively - if you would rather bring in a £1 to school this is absolutely fine, the 
children will just need to hand it in to their class teacher at the start of the day! 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ellie-james7?newPage=True  
 
Best wishes, 
Ellie James 

 

 

https://minchacademy.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28f62e5e124885e636bbac305&id=e913d47d56&e=d254416806

